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PSA SHOP STEWARD NEWSLETTER

PSA's full-time shop stewards rewarded

Full-time shop stewards render vital support to the Union’s Administration. With this in mind,
the PSA would like to reward full-time shop stewards for their efforts and commitment.

To further enhance service delivery by full-time shop stewards, the PSA will reward their performance in a competi-
tion that kicks off on 30 August 2017.

How it works?

- PSA Provincial Managers will nominate full-time shop stewards based on their ongoing performance
in respect of recruitment, cases handled, PSA social media participation, and social responsibility
involvement.

- Provincial Offices can nominate up to a maximum of four full-time
shop stewards, whose profiles will be featured in various PSA
publications in random order.

- All nominees will be rewarded with a R00
Shoprite voucher?

- Nominations should be supported by a motivation letter from a
PSA Provincial Manager, a full profile of the nominated full-time
shop steward as well as a colour photograph (1MB minimum).

- The competition runs from 30 August 2017 (submissions for
nominations open) and all entries must be submitted to the

PSA Head Office by 1 November 2017. SHOPRITE

- All nominations will be entered in a draw with the winning UOUCﬁer
full-time shop steward (selected by a Head Office panel of

judges) winning TWO TICKETS to a special event
(e.g. concert, sport event)!

The overall winner will be announced early in 2018.

For more information,
please contact your PSA Provincial Manager.




